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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 2:42 PM
To: 'Morgan, Joe'
Cc: Steve Gwin (GWST@chevron.com); Naccarati, Rachel; Pilachowski, Christine; Quick, 

Jeremy
Subject: RE: CPL Sunol Project Data Gaps Investigation Report Due Date - Request to move date to 

January 30, 2013

Joe, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal is extended to January 30, 2013. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Morgan, Joe [mailto:joe.morgan@urs.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 9:36 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Steve Gwin (GWST@chevron.com); Naccarati, Rachel; Pilachowski, Christine; Quick, Jeremy 
Subject: CPL Sunol Project Data Gaps Investigation Report Due Date - Request to move date to January 30, 2013 
 
Jerry, we have completed our field work for the CPL Sunol Data Gaps Investigation and are waiting for our analytical 
results. We have encountered a number of schedule issues, including sub-contractor availability, weather, and equipment 
problems. We request that the Data Gaps Reporting due date be moved to January 30, 2013 from the current date of 
January 15, 2013. Please let me know if this is acceptable. 
  
Thanks, Joe 
  
Joe Morgan III 
Senior Project Manager 
URS Corporation 
1333 Broadway, Suite 800 
Oakland, CA 94612 
  
Telephone 510-874-3201 
Fax 510-874-3268 
Cell 510-381-4130 
  

 

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you 
receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this 
information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.

 


